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MAY 6, 1999

Ron Law

Idaho Public Utilities Commission
P.O. Box 83720

Boise, Ida 83720

Dear Sir:
In regards to Case No. BNR-R-99-2, Order No. 27992, Idaho Forest
Industries has complied with the impaired clearance signage
request as of April 23, 1999. Photographs are enclosed to
illustrate this compliance.

Thank you for your help and understanding in this matter.
"If you have further questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Beog i A Tl

Doug Thompson, Project Eng.
Idaho Forest Industries
P.0O. Box 6600

Coeur d’Alene, Ida 83816
208-765-1414 x-311

fax 765-5045
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